
Bristol Community Events Committee 

May 9, 2018 

Meeting Minutes 

Present:  Hilda, Claire, Kim, Linda, Barb, Les 

4/11/18 Meeting Minutes:  The minutes were reviewed.  Hilda Bruno moved to accept the minutes.  Barbara 

Greenwood seconded and the motion passed. 

Concert Update:  We have a few sponsors at this point.  New England Forestry is donating $350; Mike Sharp is donating 

$600.  We have a promise from New England Family Housing but are not sure on the amount and Hometown Voice is 

donating $250 in August.  Christina is checking with Jeff Goodrum and FNOK and Les will follow up with Dead River.  We 

need to update the sponsor brochure to reflect that they will not be in the brochure.  Claire will do that and get us the 

new version.  We also need to know who wants their names listed as sponsors and if they have a logo they want added.   

Signboards:  Claire had priced signboards for us.  The cost is $89.24 for 47” x 27” boards.  Hilda Bruno moved to 

purchase 4 signboards.  Barbara Greenwood seconded and the motion passed. 

Stand Up Newfound:  The Stand Up Newfound group has requested that they be able to do the race for Old Home Day 

again and would also like to have an info table at the Concerts.  It was agreed that this would  be fine. 

Advertising:  Ed Mendelbaum has offered to pay for the events info to be incorporated into the Plymouth General 

Dentistry ad in the Weirs Times.  Claire will contact him with the info.    Claire will work on the posters for the concerts 

and get them to Les to print. 

OHD banners:  We need to locate these. 

OHD:  Kim found a number of potential water games for OHD.  She has also been contacted by Ken at White Mountain 

Catering and he would like to do pizza during OHD.  Les suggested he follow up with Christina at the Town Hall to see 

what permits he will need.    There is a person with a sausage & hot dog cart that is interested in being there.  We 

already have the Lion’s doing hotdogs so we would not want to duplicate that.   

We need to put an article in the paper after OHD this year to thank all of the volunteers and teens.  We also need to pick 

the people for the ‘Community Recognition’.  Les will follow up with Mad River Tent Rentals regarding the tents.  She 

will also contact Carroll regarding the parade and Old Home Day.  It was suggested that we invite the Police Chief and 

family to the Lobster & Chicken Dinner. 

Parade:  We need judges.  Barb will check with Lorraine and Janice to see if they will work the parade again.  We need to 

get the parade info posted to all of the websites.  Bebe Wood & John Bianchi have accepted being the Grand Marshalls 

for the parade.  Barb will check with the Hubers to see if they will drive them again this year.   

We need to get the good buckets for the flags from Hilda.   

Barbara Greenwood moved to adjourn at 11:35 am.  Linda Lyden seconded and the motion passed. 

 

Respectfully Submitted,  Leslie Dion 


